
From: Richardson, Mike
To: Greg Malmquist
Subject: RE: SIRENS
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So – here are a couple of screen shots of what the system can do.
The first shows a single site (my site 6) where I currently have dead back-up batteries.
The system automatically polls all sites, each day at 0500hrs and tracks siren status. In this slide, I polled the sirens at 11:21am this morning.
The second screen shot is a system log that shows system status for as far as I want to pull it.
Right now the cost per siren site to mionitor is $100 per year, this get’s you 365 day a year monitoring of system status. In addition, it cost about $2,500 (a one time cost) to bring Federal Signal out to set-up my remote monitoring system to receive your siren information. This can be a shared cost if I’m bring multipal sirens all at the same time.
Call me and we can talk more about the screen shots and the system capailities.
Mike

From: Greg Malmquist [mailto:GMalmquist@lakeelmo.org] 
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 11:18 AM
To: Richardson, Mike
Subject: SIRENS
I am in the process of siting and installing my final 2 sirens and would like some info on your siren monitoring system. Wondering about piggybacking on your system, costs, info provided, how monitoring works, etc. Call or we can meet, whichever you prefer. Thanks

Greg Malmquist, Chief
Lake Elmo Fire Department
3510 Laverne Ave. No.
Lake Elmo, MN 55042
W-651-770-5006
C-651-775-1137
Fax-651-770-5620
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